

Dear all,

On Friday 8th May, we celebrate the 75th anniversary of VE Day, the day World War II ended in Europe. How will you mark this day? On our website, you can find the outline of a VE Day Service that you could make use of. If time allows, you could complete the weekly challenge of creating your masterpiece using the colours of the Union Flag (Red, Blue and White) and send to Jenny@barrett.cc by Saturday 9 May 12noon?

A Bible passage that can be a source of strength to us all is Psalm 46:1-2:



Take these words to heart and trust them this day and every day. Other news from St Mary's Eaton Socon includes:

• Christian Aid Week 10-16 May

Do visit the church's website to view a video on Christian Aid prepared by Roger and Frances Peppiatt in preparation for Christian Aid week.

Church Finance Update

To help the church's finances at this time, the decision was taken by the Leadership to furlough all the paid Staff (except me!) from 24 April to the end of June. If you don't use the Parish Giving Scheme, then do visit our website to find further details under Online Church / Give.

Sunday 10 May 'Zoffee & Zea' Fellowship around 10.45am

This Sunday (10 May) after the livestream service (around 10.45ish), we invite you to join us on Zoom for a time to chat and catch up with people. To join this time of fellowship, please contact me (vicar@eatonsocon.org)

With every prayer and blessing, from Tim - Vicar, St Mary's Eaton Socon